
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

 

 

Monday 2nd June 2025 
 

Chichester Cathedral Visit 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
As part of their upcoming 950th anniversary, Chichester Cathedral are launching a “Write950” 

writing competition. We have been invited to participate in this competition and, to further 
stimulate and engage the children, we will visiting the Cathedral on the afternoon of Thursday 
12th June.  

 
The children will take part in a self-guided tour, soak in the history and significance of the 
cathedral in a hope that it will inspire our budding young writers.  

 
To keep costs down, we are walking to the cathedral after lunch. We, therefore, request that 
your child is collected from the cathedral at 3pm. If you have any difficulties with this 

arrangement, please do speak to a member of the Pheasant team. As the children will have 
lunch at school as normal, no changes to school dinners are necessary.  
 

The cathedral has kindly waived any admission fees and so there are no additional costs for this 
outing.  
 

Please could you confirm that your child has permission to attend the event on Arbor. 
Additionally, the cathedral has requested permission to take and publish photos of the children 
enjoying their tour. Please can you confirm below that the cathedral has permission to publish 

photos of them and that you are able to collect your child from the cathedral at 3pm.  

 
Kind regards, 

 
 

 
 

Mr Taylor and Mrs Jenkinson 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Chichester Cathedral visit 
Thursday 12th June 2025 

 

I understand that pick up will be at the cathedral, and not at school, at 3.00pm 

 

 

I give permission for images of my child to be use in cathedral promotional materials  

 
 

 
Signed ___________________________               Date _______________________ 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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